DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

28 December 2021
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in Resolution No.
NTC-223-21, the Department is awarding the contract for the conduct of the Gender
and Development (GAD) Film Screening Project by OUMAIER to your agency, Film
Development Council of the Philippines, with a total cost of Thirty Five Thousand
Pesos (Php 35,000.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the
signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

: AGUIRRE
Undersegfétary for Multilateral Affairs And
International Economic Relations And
Acting Head of the Procuring Entity

Film Development Council of the Philippines
855 T.M. Kalaw Street
Ermita, Manila

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



